gnifico, Rose

Subject: FW: Site Development at 2057 Major Mackenzie Dr. W

c 9 _
Communication
COUNCIL: ' ]

From: Racco, Sandra ’ C@[p_ﬂ)qpt No _L ltem ﬂ’_

Sent: Wednesday, February 15,2017 7:34 PM
To: 'Natalya Ness' SESSRERERGERIEEE>: Antoine, Mark <Mark.Antoine @vaughan.ca>

Cc: Ness Maxim _> Peverini, Mauro <MAUROQ.PEVERIN|@vaughan.ca>; MacKenzie, iohn
<John.Mackenzie@vaughan.ca>; Abrams, leffrey <Jeffrey.Abrams@vaughan.ca>; McEwan, Barbara
<Barbara.McEwan@vaughan.ca>; Furfaro, Cindy <Cindy.Furfaro@vaughan.ca>

Subject: RE: Site Development at 2057 Major Mackenzie Dr. W .

Dear Ms. Ness,

Thank you for your e-maii.

I’m sorry you were not aware of the public hearing meeting however please know that under the Planning Act, there is a
250 metre requirement for notices, however | knew this application may be more controversial and in fact, had staff
extend the distribution to a larger area. I'm not sure where you live and therefore, unable to confirm whether your

street received a notice or not.

Albeit, you can still get notified for future meetings and/or any commiinications related to this application. By way of
this e-mail, | am forwarding your communications to our city clerk to be included as part of the communications for

Item 4 of the Public Hearing meeting of February 7%
I hope | was-able to clarify your inquiries.
Wishing you a pleasant evening!!!

QObandra G tung (Raveo, B. MusEd., AR.CT.
BLTE BB

. Councillor, Concord/North Thornhill
City of Vaughan

"For the Community”

To subscribe to Councillor Racco’s e-newsletter, please click here.
Visit Racco’s Community Forum on Facebook.
Please visit my new website www.dmyCommunity.ca

1% VAUGHAN

"Don't be distracted by criticism. Remember that the onfy taste of success some people have
is when they take a bite out of you"

13



From: Natalya Ness ity
Sent: Tuesday, February 14, 2017 9:58 AM
To: Racco, Sandra; Antoine, Mark

Cc! Ness Maxim
Subject: Site Development at 2057 Major Mackenzie Dr. W

Dear Mark and Sandra,

I've been notified about the new proposed development one day too late to come to the
meeting held on February 7. I personally as well as all my neighbours are strongly
oppose this new proposal which will bring more danger to our children attending Romeo
Dallair P.S. and extremely heavy traffic to already packed interaction of Lealinds and
Peter Rupert Ave.

I do hope that the city of Vaughan cares about its residents safety and well being and
will do its best to prevent this project from proceeding as it is proposed right now -
taking all new traffic through the neighbourhood.

I also trust that the city will not aliow the developer to get away with hiding the
information about this new project from the public and will force them to notify not only
residents of the adjacent to the site streets but everyone who will be affected by this

new development.

I understand that another meeting regarding this project will take place sometime in the
future, please advise what means are proposed to notify the residents of the
neighbourhood about it.

Thank you in advance for your cooperation.

Natalya Ness



